
   
   

   
   

   

    
      

  

    

  

  
 

 
      

   
  

   

 

    
     

              
  

  

From: Frazer, Tim <TimFrazer@logan.qld.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 4 May 2022 3:31 PM 
To: Scott, Darren 
Subject: CBF Application for Division 7 - Application No: CBF21/22-0170 

Dear Chief Executive Officer 

Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, councillors must notify the Chief Executive Officer within 
seven days that an amount has been allocated under discretionary funds. Accordingly, I would like to advise that the 
following funds have been allocated under the Community Benefit Fund: 

Applicant Name: Park Ridge State High School 

Amount Allocated: $1000 

Funding Purpose:  Hire of novelty games, prizes for students (in the form of gift cards) and food and beverages for 
the Student's Rewards Day. 

Note: 
Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, Council must publish this notice on its website within seven 
days of receipt by the CEO. In accordance with the requirements of the Corporate Governance branch, the relevant 
team has been copied into this email to ensure this requirement is actioned. 

Please take this email as my formal notification of allocation of discretionary funding. 

Kind regards 

Tim Frazer 
Councillor for Division 7, Logan City Council 

Division 7 includes the suburbs of Boronia Heights, Browns Plains, Forestdale, Hillcrest, Park Ridge (part of), Regents 
Park (part of) 

Email: timfrazer@logan.qld.gov.au 
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